
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date:  10th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As I’m sure you are aware, homework is an essential part of the curriculum at Bishop Bridgeman and is set so that pupils can 
develop interest into areas that we are currently studying. 
 
So far this year we have been trialling a new homework system in which children would complete a pre task, mid task and end 
project. 
 
Whilst this way of setting homework has given children the opportunity to spend extended periods of time on homework, general 
feedback has shown that parents and children would prefer to have homework set on a weekly basis. 
 
In response to this, we are now going to be reverting back to homework being set every Friday and due back into school the 
following Wednesday. The homework will be linked to a theme or topic of the teacher’s choice. 
 
Below is an example of the homework template that children will receive in their homework books ready to be completed: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you require any more information, homework will be discussed at the schools upcoming Stay and Learn events which will be 
taking place in school over the next few weeks, please try to attend for more details. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr O McPhail 
 
Vice Principal 
 


